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TO:   Dr. Doug Brubaker   
 
FROM:    Dennis Siebenmorgen   
 
DATE:   April 12, 2017 
 
SUBJECT:   Roof Repairs at Ramsey 
 
On Tuesday, April 11, bids were opened for roof repairs and improvements at Ramsey Junior High.  The scope 
of the work will include the repair and recoating/resurfacing of all roofing, removal of the current boiler, 
removal of 80 ton AC unit on auditorium and adding three 20 ton units.  The low bid for this project was Dale 
Crampton Company of $1,014,068.  This is storm damaged roofs and the repair will be covered by insurance.  
The insurance proceeds are $1,227,896.27.   
 
Mr. Galen Hunter, architect for the project, will be at the committee meeting on April 17 to answer any 
questions you might have. 
 
I would ask the committee to recommend acceptance of the bid from Dale Crampton Company and refer its 
recommendation to the full Board for consideration at the April 24 regular meeting. 
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